
Senate Reference No. 10-16 

 

Question Time 

 

Included in the agenda for the April 11, 2011 IPFW Senate meeting is a report from the 

Budgetary Affairs Subcommittee that has been submitted “for information only.”  

 

An important section of that report contains five policy recommendations that passed the 

subcommittee by a unanimous 8-0 vote.  

 

Would the administration speak to each of the recommendations and the policy issues that are 

raised? 

 

 

Stanley Davis 

Speaker of the Indiana University faculty 


